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Equity Plans and setting targets: 

- At the Academic Senate Plenary, Patrick Perry, Exec Vice Chancellor at the state 

level rolled out state-wide targets related to disproportionally impacted groups. 

- Lisa Fitzgerald, Janet Fulks, some data coaches and some members of EODAC will be 

working to see if we can set revised targets.   

International Programming: 

- See pdf of PowerPoint that Shohreh Rahman presented at the International Faculty 

and Staff Appreciation Dinner. 

AB 86: 

- See pdf of powerpoint slide that was presented at the Dec 4, 2014 workgroup 

meeting. 

- See 101-page pdf of the October draft report completed by West Ed for the KCCD AB 

86 consortium 

 

Message on Office Spaces: 

- Growth in new employees.  Consolidate office spaces 

- Clean out storage spaces, closets, cabinets etc. 

 


